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01 March 2007

Dear Mr. Stagg,

Thank you for your letter of 15" February concerning the operation of the rail feeder bus
service from Celbridge to Hazlehatch railway station.

I am very disappointed to hear the reports from your constituent Mr. Chris Hall about the
unprofessional way in which the bus operator seems to be delivering this service for
Tarnréd Eireann.

larnréd Eireann’s General Manager responsible for the route will now meet the bus
operator to emphasize the importance of adherence to the schedules and the associated
train connections.

Thank you for drawing this matter to my attention.

With every good wish.

Yours sincerely,

JOHN J’é Fgﬁf
Cimirmf_lp.//



